
UPDATE ON CHIDEOCK LANDSLIDE WORKS – MANNED TRAFFIC 
SIGNALS 
From tonight until morning of 30 November (1 December if contingency shift is required) the DBFO 
will be undertaking work drilling bore holes into the construction works area of the landslip. This will 
allow them to monitor whether the works are having any adverse impact on the land mass. There 
will be some low-level noise associated with the works but they’re being undertaken overnight in 
order to limit the impact on the public. 

In order to carry out this work, 2-way manned traffic signals will be put in place each night starting 
between 19:00 & 20:00hrs and being removed between 05:00 & 06:00. During the day the current 
traffic management will remain in place. The signals will be located towards the top end of Chideock 
Hill and access to properties on the hill will remain as usual. 
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